
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

    

 

 

 

  TO:   All students  

 

   FROM:   Dr. MG Mothapo 

   Principal/CEO 

 

   DATE:  02 June 2020 

 

  RE: RETURN OF STUDENTS TO CAMPUSES 

 

  The above matter refers. 

 

The Minister of Higher Education and Training, Hon Dr. Nzimande has announced the plans to return to campus of 

the PSET institutions. As a result, the college is doing its best to adapt to the new normal and to prepare a safe return 

as well as compliance with protocols.  

 

   According to the Minister's announcement, the return of TVET college students will be as follows:  

  

 

NATED Trimester (ENGINEERING) 

students 

 

 

NATED Semester (BUSINESS STUDIES) 

students 

 

 

NC(V) STUDENTS 

 

N6 & N3: 10 June 

 

N6: 25 June 

 

Level 4: 13 July 

 

N5 & N2: 15 June 

 

N5: 29 June 

 

Level 3 & PLP: 20 July  

 

N4 & N1: 22 June 

 

N4: 06 July 

 

Level 2: 27 July 

 

 

Following the COGTA regulations of 28 May 2020 described in Annexure A, all students who are outside the Gauteng 

Province must request the travel permit from their campus managers as indicated below. Such requests must 

include student full names, Province of residence, District/area of residence, Address of residence, cell number as 

well as the student ID number.  

 

 

 

CAMPUS  

 

 

CAMPUS MANAGER 

 

E-MAIL ADDRESS 

HEIDELBERG Ms. Thuli Phiri thuli@sedcol.co.za 

SEBOKENG Mr Dosto Noge dosto@sedcol,co.za 

VANDERBIJLPARK Ms. Manini Rabebe manini@sedcol.co.za 

VEREENIGING Mr. Naledi Motaung  naledi@sedcol.co.za 

 

The DHET has since issued the revised calendar for the TVET sector as indicated in Annexure B therefore, all students 

are requested to report to campuses as stipulated and pay attention to the examination dates.  

 

Hoping to receive you all healthy and ready to resume learning under these difficult circumstances.  No student will 

be allowed on campus without a mask on arrival.  Additionally, all students will be given two masks on their first day 

after being trained on relevant protocols.  Remember to always observe social distancing, wash your hands regularly 

and cover your cough. 

 

Lastly, the college has created a COVID-19 email address (covid19@sedcol.co.za) for all students to use to report all 

COVID-19 cases within the college. 

 

     #NO STUDENT SHOULD BE LEFT BEHIND 
 

 

            _________________________ 

DR MG MOTHAPO 

 PRINCIPAL/CEO  
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        ANNEXURE 


